
Web sig report Trinity Term 2014 
The Web SIG has now been running for a year, meeting roughly once a term. Membership and 

attendance at the meetings has risen steadily to over 40, and we have had a variety of very 

interesting talks including subjects such as Responsive Design, the Oxford Talks service, and the 

planning behind the new www.ox.ac.uk website. 
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